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GENERAL NOTICE TO ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS IN RESPECT OF THE CURRENTLY 
ACTIVE FIRST ROUND OF THE GAS IPP PROCUREMENT PROGRAMME (GASIPPPP BW 1) 

 
 
On 14 December 2023 the Department issued the Request for Proposal (RFP) to procure 2 000 MW 

under the GASIPPPP Bid Window 1. 

 
The RFP contemplates a clarification process, following its release to the market, for registered 

Bidders to raise clarification questions in respect of the RFP. The Department has considered such 

clarification questions and will provide responses to the registered Bidders and prospective bidders 

and where appropriate issue Briefing Note(s). 

 
All investigative work that was necessary to facilitate due consideration of the clarification questions 

raised has been concluded and in due course, having regard to the current Bid Submission Date of 

31 October 2025, governance processes will be concluded after which a communication will be 

issued. 

 

-End- 

 

13 October 2025 


